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TYLA LOUBSER     ADRIAAN LOMBARD 

CHAIRPERSON     VICE-CHAIRPERSON 

3rd year        3rd year  

tyla.loubser@gmail.com     adriaanlombard.hk@gmail.com 

“I can do all things through Christ who    “Non ducor, duco” 

gives me strength – Philippians 4:13” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ELIZNA GROBLER     JABULILE KGOSI 

ACADEMICS      MENTORSHIP 

2nd year       3rd year  

eliznagrobler31@gmail.com    jabulilekgosi99@gmail.com 

“Let your faith be BIGGER than your fear.”  “It seems impossible until it’s done.” 
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LEANÉ BURGER     HESTER BOTHA 

SECRETARY       OUTREACH 

3rd year       2nd year  

leaneburger@gmail.com    hesterhb99@gmail.com 

“You cannot control everything that happens  “May you be proud of the work you do, the person  

to you, you can only control the way you   you are and the difference you make.” 

 respond to what happens. In your  

response is your power.” 

 

 

 

 

 

LUNGLILE MAQUTU     MEGAN JAY 

TRANSFORMATION     TREASURER 

2nd year       3rd year  

lungilemaqutu@gmail.com    meganrobynj@gmail.com 

“Die with memories, not dreams.” “Life itself is a privilege, but to live life to the fullest – 

well that is a choice.” 
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SYLVIA WU      TANISHA VORSTER 

SOCIALS      SOCIAL MEDIA & MARKETING 

 3rd year        3rd year  

sylviasussman2011@gmail.com    tanisha.vorster@gmail.com 

“The happier I am, the less I can see.”   “In Christ you are always enough.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRONWYNNE MACLEAN 

LOGISTICS 

3rd year  

maclean.bronwynne@gmail.com 

“The happiest people don’t have the best of everything, they make the best of everything.” 
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MEET OUT EXTENDED HR TEAM 

We are pleased to announce that Mr. Sakkie van Greunen (on the right) 

and Morné Bester (on the left) will be joining us this year. Mr. Sakkie van 

Greunen will be acting as our team mentor and Morné Bester will stand 

as the liaison between the students and the department. We are looking 

forward to this new partnership and all the great opportunities that will 

come from this.  

 

 

 

ORIENTATION WEEK – 27 JANUARY 2020 – 31 JANUARY 2020 

The University of Pretoria’s Orientation Week commenced on the 27th of January 2020 and concluded on the 31st of 

January 2020. It signalled the start of academic activity on the various UP campuses, the Faculty of Economic and 

Management Sciences (EMS) received a special cohort of first-year students. The 2020 intake joins UP in the year 

that the Faculty of EMS celebrates its 100-year anniversary. Orientation week allows first year students to familiarize 

themselves with the university’s various campuses, learn how to compile their timetables for their respective modules 

and are introduced to their lecturers. The first years were also provided with a variety of speeches and talks about 

relevant topics such as security on campus and how to FLY at UP. The HRTuks team had great fun meeting the first 

years and engaged in meaningful conversations about student life and how to make the most of their Human 

Resource Management degrees.  

 

 

 

RAG 2020 

The Annual RAG project was done in collaboration with Health House. We decided to make jewelry from reusable 

materials. The team went on a mission into the social hub of Hatfield to collect old bottlecaps to be used. Together we 

then made over 150 earrings from recycled materials. 

Every member contributed heavily to the project and we enjoyed every single second of it. Not only for testing our 

creativity but also realizing that the hard work put in will contribute to the upliftment of less - fortunate communities.  
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VALENTINE’S DAY PANCAKE SALE 

The Valentine’s Day Pancake sale was a huge success! We sold Nutella and Cinnamon and Sugar pancakes! It was 

tons of fun and most definitely kept the HR members on our feet the whole time! Even though there were a few 

mishaps, next time, we’re going to do even better and make even more pancakes! The profit will be donated to the 

reusable pads drive hosted by Hester. Stay tuned for more exciting and yummy sales on campus! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HR Newsletter: January/February 
 

6 

CATCH UP WITH US 

Feel free to come stop by at our HRTuks office (EMS 2-81.2) during the team’s office hours. We’ll be more than happy 

to help with anything and answer any questions you may have. 

Our email address: hrtuks@up.ac.za 

Instagram: @hr_tuks 

Facebook: HR Tuks 

Website: https://www.up.ac.za/hr-tuks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all the contributors to this newsletter: Tanisha Vorster, Tyla Loubser, Syliva Wu, Adriaan 

Lombard, Morné Bester and Sakkie van Greunen.  
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